From: |

Sent: 07 August 2015 17:.01
To: Planning

Cc: McDougall, Alex
Subject: application 2015/3605/P
Dear Mr McDougall,

UNDERGROUND HOTEL APPLICATION 2015/3605/P

Six reasons why the application must be refused.

1) The 2-3 years of constant noise, disruption and disturbance while the works are carried out.

2) The huge increase in noise — already a problem — from the ventilation system that would be
needed.

3) The huge increase in air pollution from the above.

4) The substantial increase in noise and pollution caused by greater traffic of motor vehicles, day
and night.

5) The inevitable major shortage of parking spaces both for local residents (who already do not
have enough) as well as for those who currently use the parking garage, and future drivers needing

space.

6) The general increase of health hazards, and threats to personal safety, caused by such a major
increase of population in the area.

The application deserves to be refused.

Marcel Berlins,
83 Bedford Court Mansions,
Bedford Avenue,

Lomndon WCI1B 3AE.



